Redacted
From:
Sent: 5/28/2010 3:30:08 PM
To: 'Banks, Juliane' (juliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Stock, William (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WC(CS3);
Shea, Karen M. (karen.shea@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bec:
Subject: Re: PG&E Gas Tour--new proposed dates

Juliane,
We'll check on the dates and let you know ASAP.

Enjoy your long weekend...

‘ Redacted ‘

Regqulatory Relations
‘Redacted

From: Banks, Juliane [mailto:juliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, May 28, 2010 3:12 PM

To:Redacted | Stock, William

Cc: Banks, Juliane; Shea, Karen M.

Subject: PG&E Gas Tour--new proposed dates

Hi Mr. Stock and Sally,

'm writing to inform you that we will need to change the date (previously June 8") for the PG&E Gas
tour. The new dates that we are proposing are July 1%t or June 30™. Our preference would be July 1%

Please let me know if either of these dates will work for your office.

Thank you and have a wonderful 3-day weekend!

Juliane

SB GT&S 0493306
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